Annual General Meeting
The Alumni Association held its 9th AGM oh 28th May 2022

The University Vice - Chancellor Prof. Isaiah I. C Wakindi was represented by Prof. Simon Ngigi,
Director, Centre for Teaching & Learning Excellence. Others in attendance were Susan Aduwo,
Director Alumni Relations and Roggers Abongo, Executive Manager, KCAU Foundation among

others.

During the event, Brian Kiprono was elected as the new Alumni Board Chairman succeeding

CPA Noah Ndakala, whose tenure had come to an end.
Four new board members were elected as well, namely:
1. Felix Ratemo

2. Martha Muchiri

3. Doricah Opimbi

4. Elzeever Odhiambo

Team Building Event

The Alumni Association had a wonderful team building event that was perfectly executed on 1st
June 2022 at Fred’s Ranch, Kisaju. The lifetime event was facilitated by one of our own, Mentor
Austin Omanya, who also is the Kitengela Chapter Management Chairman. More than 35

members across alumni chapters participated.

The event was marked with the participants engaging in games and challenges. These were
carried out in 4 teams competing amongst each other. These activities carefully scripted to
teach the participants of the challenges, ethics and scenarios in corporate level and how to solve

them.

Alumni Relations Director, Susan Aduwo, Kitengela Campus Manager, Dr Fred Sporta, Hon
Senator Judith Pareno and Uncle Fred Obachi Machoka (Proprietor of Fred’'s Ranch), graced the

event.



